
Lisa Smith 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
Tuesday, February 8, 2022 1 :44 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: Docket #20200226-SU 

Please place the e-mail below in Docket No. 20200226. 

Thank you! 

From: Thomas McFarland <tomandvivian@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 8, 2022 1:42 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/8/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 01124-2022 

To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo <Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: FW: Docket #20200226-SU 

Sorry, your email address was improperly entered. 

From: Thomas McFarland fmailto:tomandvivian@gmail.com) 
Sent: Tuesday, February 8, 2022 10:37 AM 
To: clerk@psc.state.fl.us; Com missioner. LaRosa@psc.state.fl .us; Commissioner .Clark@psc.state.fl .us; 
Subject: Docket #20200226-SU 

My name is Thomas E. McFarland. My wife Vivian and I have owned a house on Little Gasparilla Island (LGI) for over 20 
years. Our mailing address is: PO Box 573, Placid a, FL 33946-0573. Our physical address is 9580 Little Gasparilla Island 
and our email address is tomandvivian@gmail.com We are requesting that you deny EU's application for wastewater 
service. 
We do not believe there is a need for this service. Our septic system has been maintained and is functioning properly. 
Other than a periodic inspection there is no cost for our septic service. 
We are not requesting sewer service from a company like EU. Based on our experience with Mr. Boyer with his water 
system we believe his lack of technical expertise is a major concern. There was a perfectly good water plant on LGI and 
Mr. Boyer obtained approval for water service to be supplied from the mainland resulting in our water bill being more 
than quadrupled. The projected costs for sewer service are over the moon and very questionable. We are retired and 
on fixed incomes. Again, please deny the proposed project. 

Sincerely, 
Thomas & Vivian McFarland 
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